
 

 

CODRE report to the Faculty Senate Meeting on Sept 1, 2021  
 
During July and August, major CODRE activities included:   

1. CODRE Chair and Vice Chair met with the President who provided guidance and clarifications 
for changes in our bylaws and committees.  This expanded reorganization effort is a work in 
progress.  

2. The President (to whom CODRE reports) approved a name change from Commission on 
Diversity and Racial Equality to Commission on Diversity and Racial Equity.   

3. CODRE's Campus Wide Listening session for September is tomorrow Wednesday Sept 1 at 
11:30am.  This can be accessed from the CODRE tab on the UofL website.  The next listening 
session will be on October 6 with Topic of “Work/Life Balance.”  

4. CODRE's Newsletter goes out monthly to the campus community on the website, through email 
and in UofL Today. The September edition will go out next week.  

5. CODRE continues to work with the Vice Present for Diversity and Equity, Faye Jones' office, in 
developing the CARA document. 

6. CODRE continues to host monthly General Body and Commissioner only meetings on the 2nd 
Thursday of each month.    

Respectfully submitted,  
 
Patrick D. Harris, PhD 
Professor of Physiology, School of Medicine 
CODRE representative to the Faculty Senate 

 


